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RAHALL SAYS CRAB ORCHARD/MACARTHUR PSD RECEIVES ADDITIONAL FUNDS

WASHINGTON - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that the

Crab Orchard/MacArthur Public Service District has been granted additional

funding for its wastewater treatment facility.

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has granted the PSD an

additional $384,450 which will aid in the design and construction of solids

handling facilities and aerobic digester. Rahall praised the EPA&#39;s action

saying such is necessary to preserve the environment.

"It is imperative that funds are provided to adequately preserve our

environment," Rahall said. "If we do not do such we are endangering not only

our own lives, but the lives of future generations."
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